
Subject to Protective 

Mr. Ray Baldwin 
15790 Black River Rd. 
Johanesburg, Ml 49751 

Dear Mr Baldwin, 

Thank you for contacting 
our 180-year tradition of designing 
marketplace. 

You are correct in the fact 

Novetuber 1 

inspect the bolt lock style safeties that are 

demand we changed to the no1rr:.~'~j1 !R·~ ~))(\Tu 

on a military design. 

We appreciate 
you again, please tCel 
you may wish to 

We are conunitted to continuing 
quality products available in the 

Modification Program in place to 
our older guns. Due to strong market 
1982. 

failed to perform for you on your trip to 
the bolt lock style safety which was based 
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